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Issued Date:  September 1, 2016 
 
Point of Contact:  Tony Jelinek, Utilities Director, 308-233-3259 
 
West 24th Street (Highway 30) Utility Work Between 19th Avenue and University Drive 
 
The City of Kearney Utilities Department and Midlands Contracting announce that east and 
westbound lanes of West 24th Street (Highway 30) between 19th Avenue and University 
Drive will be reduced to one lane of traffic in each direction beginning at 9:00 a.m. on 
Tuesday, September 6, 2016.  A new sanitary sewer main will be installed in the south half of 
West 24th Street.  All lanes of 24th Street will be reopened to traffic at 5:00 p.m. on Friday, 
September 16, 2016, weather permitting. 
 
Motorists are asked to use caution in the area and to watch for construction workers and 
equipment.  Motorists are encouraged to use an alternate route, if possible. 
 
Check out our web site at www.cityofkearney.org. 
 
We are sending this News Release as a service to the news media and citizens of Kearney. 
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